
 

Welburn Hall School

 

Extremely cold weather, dark evenings/mornings (and a reluctance to get out of that 
snuggly warm bed), pretty lights everywhere, festive music and the feel of excitement 
in the air can only mean one thing… Next week is the final countdown until the 
Christmas holidays and are we ready for it? We sure are!  

 

On Wednesday our college students celebrated with a Christmas Themed lunch which our very 
own Enterprise Team made. They helped set up the main hall, sang Christmas songs, pulled 
crackers, ate turkey dinner with all the trimmings then had a visit from our very own Santa 
Claus and played pass the parcel. Our school children also enjoyed a dinner in their bubbles, 
with all of the trimmings, made by our dedicated kitchen staff. A great big thank you to all 
staff and students involved for their joint efforts. Well Done. 

Happy

Jolly

Merry
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…………………………………………………………….. 

On Tuesday Mr Scott's class made cheese whirls. They were able to incorporate their maths 
skills by weighing and dividing the ingredients. They measured the pastry roll and divided it 
into equal pieces and as you can see the result was fantastic. Not only did they look amazing 
but they tasted delicious too. 

Thank you to those 
that participated 

and donated 
towards Save the 

Children Christmas 
Jumper day. We 
will let you know 
how much we 

managed to raise 
in next week's 

edition.

MR WESTERN'S 

CLASS

MR SCOTT'S 

CLASS

MRS OWEN'S 

CLASS



Maybe those cooking skills could be put to the test over the holidays? If you do 
decide to get creative then share it on our Facebook page, we would love to see.
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Next week, each school child (college students not included) will be receiving a pack 
to create their own Christingle. These have been lovingly created by The Messy 
Church Team and our Governor Reverend Sue Binks. Please find details for the 
YouTube link below if you wish to have more information on this. 

https://youtu.be/hxCFrD248Ko 

As of the start of January Term, we will have new school dinner menus. These will 
be sent with next week’s newsletter. We are hoping to get a record of what each child 
would like for each term. More info to follow... 

 

That’s it from us this week. 

For Performing Arts lesson on a Wednesday morning, Jane and Lauren have been working with Mrs Clapton’s 

class on devising their own Christmas play. The children chose all the characters themselves and wanted to 

include their class bunny Indie so, following a group discussion, they came up with “The Tale of the Missing 

Carrots”. They have put together ideas for the script which has been written both by themselves and staff. To 

say that they have only been working on this since Half Term, so have not had long to create it, they have 

shown patience and dedication and have done a great job in making their teachers proud. They are now in the 

process of trying to piece it together to make the film so watch this space for 2020’s movie of the year! 



HO HOHO- pefully you enjoyed reading what we have been up to. 

Have a great weekend. See you on Monday! 

 

 


